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Dear Parents, 
            I felt it was important to write to you about what our school’s response has been to the 
Coronavirus outbreak. Firstly, it is important to stress that school is open and will remain open 
until the advice from central government changes. In school, we have been reminding the 
children about the importance of hand washing and coughing/sneezing into a tissue. If your child 
however presents with any of the common symptoms of the virus i.e. a dry cough and a high 
temperature please keep them at home. 
I have decided to postpone parents evenings until after the Easter break and any assemblies/clubs 
we had planned will also be rearranged. Doing this will avoid a large number of people gathering 
in a small space as per the advice. This situation is a very fluid one and events may determine that 
things may change on a day-to-day basis. If the advice we receive changes at any time in the 
future this will be relayed to you immediately. 
 
 
Many thanks for your support and cooperation with these matters. 
 
M Aldred.     Head teacher. 
 
  


